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Upcoming Works Update 

Following our previous communication regarding the works at Twickenham Station and subsequent 

discussions with the Environmental Health Officer, we are writing to update you that we have 

amended the dates for the upcoming works to allow some respite for residents. We have also 

reconsidered the nature and extent of works required which has removed the need for particularly 

noisy activities such as breaking or cutting.  

This is scheduled below along with the nature of works to be carried out. We were originally planning 

to work from Friday 7th September until Saturday 22nd September, a total of 15 nights. We have 

cancelled 3 nights to create breaks in the works and have shown contingency nights at the end of the 

programme. If the works go as planned, then the Contingency nights may not be required. We will 

also be notifying residents of any contingency required.  

1 0100 Sat 08-Sep-18 0600 Sat 08-Sep-18 

2 0100 Sun 09-Sep-18 0600 Sun 09-Sep-18 

3   01:00 – 05:00 Mon 10-Sep-18  Cancelled 

4   01:00 – 05:00 Tue 11-Sep-18  Cancelled 

5 0100 Wed 12-Sep-18 0500 Wed 12-Sep-18 

6 0100 Thu 13-Sep-18 0500 Thu 13-Sep-18 

7 0100 Fri 14-Sep-18 0500 Fri 14-Sep-18 

8   01:00 – 05:00 Sat 22-Sep-18 Cancelled 

9 0100 Sun 16-Sep-18 0600 Sun 16-Sep-18 

10 0100 Mon 17-Sep-18 0500 Mon 17-Sep-18 

11 0100 Tue 18-Sep-18 0500 Tue 18-Sep-18 

12 0100 Wed 19-Sep-18 0500 Wed 19-Sep-18 

13   01:00 – 05:00 Thu 20-Sep-18 Contingency 

14 01:00 – 05:00 Fri 21-Sep-18 Contingency 

15   01:00 – 05:00 Sat 22-Sep-18 Contingency 
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The works will include installation of steelwork for the new podium stairs, maintenance balcony 

and cladding to the lift shafts, alterations to the rail elevation scaffold façade. The platform 

foundation works to platform 4/5 have been cancelled and rescheduled for the upcoming 

possession. During this period, we will work without disrupting train and station operations and 

will use a line block to safely access the space in between platforms and lift in the steelwork 

over the railway lines. Preparation work will start from 10pm every evening and once the last 

train has departed the line block will commence at 1am and enable us to work until 5am, before 

clearing the site and completing work by 6am. 

 

 This work will involve the use of plant and equipment likely to create some degree of disturbance 

but we will endeavor to take steps to minimise this impact. Fencing with a layer of echo barriers will 

be used to reduce the disturbance, and noise monitoring will be in place to manage the works. Thank 

you in advance for your patience, and apologies for any inconvenience caused. 

How to get in touch 

Our site team operates an open-door policy. Alternatively, you can contact the project's 

Community Liaison Officer Rowan Cole on community@twickenhamforward.com.  

In case of emergency, you can contact our 24/7 manned hotline on 07971 125 180. 

Copies of this and future updates can be found on the project website. You can also sign up to receive 
dedicated email updates about the progress made to date, and what's happening next, at: 
www.twickenhamforward.com 
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